
 

 

 
 

 
   

 
  

 
  

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

  

PROVIDER NOTICE 

Date: Feb. 27, 2025 

Dear Valued Provider, 

The technical issue causing delays in delivering payment vouchers for the last two files 
(Feb. 14 and 21) has been successfully resolved. We have worked closely with the 
Illinois Office of the Comptroller to expedite voucher payments, and this process was 
completed yesterday (Feb. 26) afternoon. We are still working with them on the file from 
Feb. 7. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these payments, please don't hesitate to 
reach out to O365-DSCCClaimsStatus@uic365.onmicrosoft.com. 

Thank you once again for your continued partnership and support. 

mailto:O365-DSCCClaimsStatus@uic365.onmicrosoft.com

